
 
 
 

 
 
 

MEMO 
(Via Facsimile) 

 
 TO: Lucy Hansford, Jackson Public Schools 
 FROM: Kelly Riley, Policy Liaison 
 DATE: May 17, 2001 
 SUBJECT: Delegate for National Youth Science Camp 
 
As we discussed earlier today, I am enclosing prior correspondence and information that 
my office distributed regarding this year’s National Youth Science Camp.  Please submit 
the required information for one delegate ASAP.  I will call the National Youth Science 
Camp and update them on our activities.  I think it would be helpful if I could get the 
student’s Application Cover Sheet by Monday and we will forward the rest of the 
information (letter, resume, transcript and letter of support) to the camp next week.  You 
may fax the information to my attention at 601-359-3741. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter! 
 


